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Climate change is already impacting the production of
environmental services provided by the Nation’s forests and 

grasslands--impacts will grow as climate change continues.  The 
Olympic National Forest is working with Pacific Northwest

Station scientists and partners to better understand what climate
change might bring and how they and the communities they serve can 

best adapt the lands and waters they manage and depend on.

Contact:  Greg Kujawa, gkujawa@fs.fed.us, 205-1762
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